
 

In Memory of 
  

Tyis Breuer 

Class of 2017 
Date of Birth: September 13, 1997 

Tyis Ronald Breuer joined his Heavenly Father, Saturday, July 12, 2014, at St. Mary's Hospital in Rochester after a 
sudden 4-day systemic illness. 

He was born September 13, 1997 to Todd Breuer and Tracy (Olson, Breuer) Moran in Eau Claire, Wisconsin. 

He is survived by his parents, Todd Breuer, Tracy and stepfather Carlos Moran; two brothers, Trey and Thade 
Breuer; two sisters, Sophia and Rachel Moran; grandparents, Roger and Reita Breuer, Thomas and Leslie (Olson) 
Pearson; as well as numerous aunts, uncles and cousins. 

He was preceded in death by grandpa, Ronald S. Olson; great-grandparents, Leona Richter, Celestine Richter, Mary 
Breuer and August Breuer. 

Tyis ("TheTyis" as known on his You Tube) was exceptional in so very many ways. (Please visit his You Tube 
account. He counted the views.) God brought him to all of us already knowing the many lessons we would learn by 
the special love we all shared with him. He attended Memorial High School. He would have been a Junior this fall and 
had the privilege of his mother as one of his teachers. He had many interests including collections of things he liked, 
things of his childhood and things of today. He was an example for all of us in the strength and tenacity by God's 
mercy he demonstrated facing the many medical challenges in his path. He shared his love and his life with us all in 
an unconditional way we can carry forward for all of our days. Tyis touched so many lives, welcoming a new brother 
or sister as they arrived in his life, always excited about  friends and looked forward passionately to things he could 
experience. 

Tyis loved 4-wheeling, biking, making his You Tube videos and he loved trains, elevators, gaming and animation. 

Tyis had a hug for everyone he knew. He embraced his family with the knowledge he could count on us and he 
returned to his Heavenly Father surrounded by all of our love, support and prayers. Tyis was a treasure in our lives. 
We were privileged to hold as the gift of God we celebrate. 

 


